



Key Bylaw Changes

Council Decisions in Effect

Your Feedback Was Heard

The College received 500 responses to the March to May, 2017 consultation on proposed bylaw amendments. All feedback was reviewed. Changes were made to clarify meaning and intent. At its June 27th Council Meeting, Council passed all bylaw amendments with

significant changes to some of the language. Proposed bylaw amendments were in response to the public demand for greater transparency and accountability. Revisions were also consistent with government requirements for transparency and certain proposals in the *Protecting Patients Act*, 2017, formerly known as Bill 87.

Read about the key bylaw changes approved by Council.

View the full text of the <u>current bylaws online</u>.



New Guide to Controlled Acts and Delegation
Our latest guide is intended to help OTs interpret and apply the legislation related to controlled acts within the context of their practice.



The Occupational
Therapist's Role in
Naloxone Administration
Learn more about the
expectations for OTs who
may need to administer
naloxone overdose
medication.



Find an OT Updates
We've redesigned Find an
Occupational Therapist
(our online public register)
to enhance search and
provide more information
about practice concerns.
Read about the important
changes we've made.



New Quality Assurance Site - MyQA Have you seen the College's new Quality Assurance site - MyQA? Read more and sign up for the webinar.



Psychotherapy Update Learn about the status of the proclamation of the controlled act of psychotherapy.



Citizen Advisory Group Share the opportunity to join the Citizen Advisory Group and have patient and caregiver voices heard. Contact Munir Jamal at 416-722-7490, Ext 2.

UPDATE YOUR INFORMATION

Stay Connected







20 Bay Street, Suite 900, Toronto, ON · 416.214.1173

PLEASE DO NOT UNSUBSCRIBE IF YOU ARE A REGISTRANT OF THE COLLEGE.

If registrants unsubscribe, they will be contacted to re-subscribe. The College communicates to OTs by email regarding changes to standards, mandatory registration requirements, public consultations and more. We strive to keep communication relevant and to a minimum.